
 

 

FFWPU USA: Exciting News - CheonBo 2021 Evaluation Extension 
 
Naokimi Ushiroda and Andrew Compton 
October 21, 2021 
 

 
 

Dear Heavenly Tribal Messiahs, 

 

Thank you for your consistent efforts to support Heavenly Parent and True Parents' vision to expand the 

realm of the Blessing, and particularly thank you for your response to True Mother's guidance as she 

encourages all our Blessed families to accomplish their Heavenly Tribal Messiahship mission. 

 

We have exciting news! 

 

As you can see from the attached memo from International HQ, there has been an extension of the 

CheonBo evaluation process, so that couples have another opportunity to apply to be inducted as 

CheonBo Couples. The deadline for applications has been extended to the end of this year. 

 

The international memo includes some additional guidelines for CheonBo application and evaluation. 

Some of the main points are: 

 

1) Couples can create an account on the cheonbov,org website and continue to submit documents towards 

achieving CheonBo Registration until December 31, 2021 (for North America, that will be December 30). 

Couples approved through this extension period will be considered as 2021 inductees. 

 

2) Couples who did not participate in the CheonBo Holy Wine Ceremony and CheonBo Registration 

Blessing can still do so, centered on the local church leader. As a reminder, participation in the CheonBo 

Registration Blessing is required for all inductees. Please connect with your local pastor to schedule the 

Holy Wine Ceremony and the Registration Blessing. 

 

If you have any questions, please reach out to us at evangelism@ unification,org, and we will be happy to 

help you. 

 

This is a wonderful opportunity by Heavenly Parent and True Parents' grace to allow more Blessed 

couples to be inducted into the CheonBo Won. Let us support each other and help support our Tribal 

Messiahs to become CheonBo Couples. Let us help all our Blessed families, especially the elders to 

achieve this next step. 

 

God Bless you, 

 

 
Rev. Naokimi Ushiroda 

President 

 

 
Dr. Andrew Compton 

Director, TribeNet 



Heavenly Parent’s Holy Community 

   Family Federation for World Peace and Unification 
324-275 Misari-ro, Seorak-myeon, Gapyeong-gun, Gyeonggi-do, Republic of Korea 12461 

Tel: +82-31-589-2320 Fax: +82-31-589-2350 E-mail: ffwpuihqcb@gmail.com 
 

Ref. No. FFWPUI BFD-1 2021-18 

To:  Cheon Eui Won Chair, Regional Presidents, Sub-regional Directors, National Leaders 
Cc:  Personnel-in-charge in Providential Organizations, Region Headquarters, Sub-regional 

Headquarters 
From:  Heavenly Parent’s Holy Community 

Family Federation for World Peace and Unification  
International Headquarters (FFWPU IHQ) Blessed Family Office  
Date:  9.11 by the Heavenly Calendar in the 9th Year of Cheon Il Guk (October 16, 2021) 
Re.:  2021 CheonBo Additional Evaluation Guidelines 
 

May the love and blessings of Heavenly Parent and True Parents be with you always.  
The 2021 CheonBo Festival was successfully conducted overflowing with the joy and blessings of 

Heavenly Parent and True Parents. However, the next CheonBo Festival is scheduled to be held in 2027. Therefore, 
in accordance with the grace and guidance of True Parents, an additional evaluation will be conducted as follows. 
We ask of your cooperation to actively disseminate the following information to the members.  
 

1. Additional Evaluation Schedule 
A. Period of Application for Evaluation: Creating of account and uploading of documents on 
the website is possible until December 31, 2021.  
B. Evaluation Schedule 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

2.  Administrative Guidelines for CheonBo Candidates 
A. Adherence to the 4 Main CheonBo Conditions 

１) Upload supporting documents provided by an institution recognized for issuing certificates 
on Ancestor Blessing and Tribal Blessing results.  

２) Candidates that were not able to participate in the 2021 CheonBo Holy Wine Ceremony 
and CheonBo Registration Blessing Ceremony (October 3rd) may create a new account and 
upload supporting documents at CheonBo evaluation website and proceed as followed by 
December 31st, 2021. 
A) CheonBo Holy Wine Ceremony: Candidates may consult with the church leader of 

affiliated church and conduct an additional Holy Wine ceremony by families. 
B) CheonBo Registration Blessing Ceremony: Candidates may attend by watching the 

following video. 
① Korean: https://tv.peacelink.live/live/details/?vid=yhmyDLWiMWM 

Time Period ~ December 31 January 3~9, 2022 

Candidate Create Account and  
Upload Documents   

Church Leader Recommendation 
(May be proceeded as necessary)   

1st Level Evaluation Evaluation 
(May be proceeded as necessary)   

2nd Level Evaluation Evaluation 
(May be proceeded as necessary)   

Final Evaluation   Final Evaluation 



 
② Japanese: https://tv.peacelink.live/live/details/?vid=N7vgb5Wa_uQ 
③ English: https://tv.peacelink.live/live/details/?vid=fbAxN1QaD3g 

 
3. Administrative Matters  

A. Delivery of CheonBo Holy Items 
１) For Heavenly Korea and Heavenly Japan, candidates that have completed the 2nd level 

evaluation will be part of the priority list for the delivery of the CheonBo Holy Items.  
２) For other regional groups, the CheonBo Holy Items will be delivered directly to the 

candidates after the final evaluation.  
B. CheonBo Holy Items A/S Policy: To be announced later. 
C. Criteria for Issuance of CheonBo Calligraphy 

１) The CheonBo Calligraphy is issued to candidates that complete the 2nd level evaluation, 
even before the final evaluation.  

２) Refer to the format in the [Materials] page of the evaluation website. 
(https://cheonbov.org/ko/sub04-1.php) 

D. Contact person: Mr. Yasunao Kawata, FFWPU IHQ Blessed Family Office 
Email: ffwpuihqcb@gmail.com 
 
 
 

Blessed Family Office 
FFWPU International Headquarters 

 


